
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Linda Sposito 

January 7, 2021                                        (941)575-5050 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

The contractor is scheduled to begin placing new decking on the pier at Gilchrist Park. The new 

replacement decking delivery and placement will commence on Tues., Jan. 19 through Fri., Feb. 

12 (weather permitting). Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to use extreme caution and be 

alert while workers are present. For Public safety the Gilchrist Park pier will remain 

closed until satisfactory completion.  The City of Punta Gorda appreciates your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For additional information on this project, please contact Linda Sposito, Sr. Project Manager, 

City of Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941)575-5060 between the business hours of 8 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: January 7, 2021 
  

E-mail: City Council 


